
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Ground Investigation Works  

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that ground investigation works are scheduled to be undertaken in 
Lowestoft Outer Harbour area. Works will be undertaken from barge Haven Seastabler.  

Works are scheduled to commence from Tuesday 31st October. Duration of works approx. 3 weeks. 
Working hours will be 0700hrs to 1900hrs. 

The barge will be supported by work boats Taska 1 and TM Star. Vessels will be monitoring VHF Ch14 when 
working. The barge will be marked by flashing yellow lights if moored along area of works (see diagram 
below), during hours of darkness.  

 

Area of Ground Investigation Lights 

 Vessels are requested to afford the barge a wide berth and pass at slow speed to reduce vessel wash.  

 Please contact Lowestoft Port Control – VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further information is 
required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

30 October 2023 
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